Great!  Can you also email me your powerpoint presentaion or a page or 2 of it.  I am applying to become a green school and wanted to include that in our application.
Thanks,Amy


From: Keith Losoya <keith@wasteneutral.com>
To: Amy Thomas <amythomas1102@yahoo.com> 
Cc: Patrick <patrick@wasteneutral.com> 
Sent: Friday, January 18, 2013 8:59 AM
Subject: Re: Earth Day at Federal Hill prep

Any, no problem at all. As we get closer to the date you need it we can coordinate the drop. Lets plan on touching base about two weeks out.
On Thu, Jan 17, 2013 at 1:23 PM, Amy Thomas <amythomas1102@yahoo.com> wrote:

Hey Guys,
We would like to get some of the soil you produce from our cafeteria waste for Earth day in April.  We plan to  plant herbs for the kids with it.





-- 
Keith Losoya
P: 443-838-1826 
F:410-342-1486
www.wasteneutral.com

We never know the worth of water till the well is dry.  ~Thomas Fuller, Gnomologia, 1732

